
 

 

 

 

 
 

CITY OF ATLANTA 
KEISHA LANCE BOTTOMS 

               Mayor 
 

55 TRINITY AVE., SW, ATLANTA, GEORGIA 30303-0324 

 SUITE 4700, CITY HALL - SOUTH 

(404) 330-6240 

FAX (404) 658-7552 

email:  publicworks@atlanta.gov

DEPARTMENT OF PUBLIC WORKS 
 

 JAMES A. JACKSON, JR., 

                     Commissioner 

  
 

 

 

October 7, 2019 
 

           

NOTICE OF  
PARKING RESTRICTION ENFORCMENT 

 

 

Sec. 150-92. Parking on narrow streets. 

Signs indicating no parking upon any street may be erected when the 

width of the roadway does not exceed 20 feet or upon one side of a street 

as indicated by these signs when the width of the roadway does not 

exceed 30 feet. (Code 1977, § 13-2228(a)) 

 
Effective from the week of November 4, 2019, parking will be 
restricted along the west side of Estoria Street, SE from 
Memorial Drive, SE to Gaskill Street, SE. This restriction is an 
effort to provide safe passage and accessibility for residents, 
garbage truck as well as for emergency vehicles. The City of 
Atlanta Department of Public Works will install “No Parking Tow 
Away” signs along the west side of Estoria Avenue, SE. On 
street parking will still be allowed on the east side of the road. 
Violators are subject to being towed. 

 
 
 

For additional information, please contact:  
 

The Department of Public Works 
Office of Transportation 

(404) 330-6501 
 

      

 


